April 22, 1970

Planning Commission
County of Hawaii

25 Aupuni Street

Hilo, Hawaii, HI 96720

Attention: Mr., Raymond Suefuji, Planning Director
Gentlemen:

This is to advise you that the special permit request
by Frances H. Douglas (SP69-72) to develop an intermediate
care facility for the aged and handicapped on a 5 acre parcel
described by TMK 2-4-04: 29, Waiakea, South Hilo, Hawaii, was
denied by the Land Use Commission at its meeting on
April 17, 1970.

Prior to taking action on this request, the enclosed
staff report was presented to the Commission.

Should you desire any further information, or have any
questions, please feel free to contact us,

Very truly yours,

RAMON DURAN
Executive Qfficer

Enclosure

cc: Mrs. Frances H. Douglas



